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Summary:

Ozbudun sends Narasimhan a letter reporting on North-South Co-ordinating Committee,
forthcoming elections, and next session of UNCURK.
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A ec. Mr. L.N. Kutakov

6 December 1972

The contents have been noted.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

Almet H. Ozbudun
ncipal Secretary
UNCURK

Seoul, Korea
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